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No. 10 The Grace of Giving 
Dear (First name):

Through Rotary, you are part of something larger than yourself.  Our combined efforts leverage the talent, time and resources each of us bring to our Rotary membership to help make a difference in our Community and the world.  In addition to your active participation, the financial support that you give to Rotary is also important.  Beyond dues and cost of the lunch each week, a commitment to financially supporting the Club, our projects and The Rotary Foundation are part of being a Rotarian.

By now, you have seen many cases of Rotarians “being happy” for a birthday, anniversary, birth of a child or other special events in their lives.  Typically, each member of our Club commits to these personal recognitions in the amount of at least $100 per year, plus a nominal amount for birthdays and anniversaries.  These “happy” times accumulate during the year to fulfill the financial commitment you make to the Club.  Some members choose to be recognized beyond the minimum amount.  However, that is strictly up to you.
You may also have seen cases of Rotarians “paying” for the privilege to promote or brag about their business or paying because they have been featured in a newspaper or some other public recognition.  This is a fun way to acknowledge success and give our members the chance to highlight their business.

Additionally, you will be asked to support our fundraising efforts to fund Rotary projects.  Success of the fundraising events depends on the full participation of our membership. 
Finally, we want to make you aware of The Rotary Foundation, the charitable arm of Rotary International, which enables us to significantly impact the world through our humanitarian work.  The Rotary Foundation, funded primarily by Rotarians, makes grants possible for local community and international global projects.  The mission of The Rotary Foundation is “To Do Good in the World”.  Please consider making a contribution to The Rotary Foundation each and every year.  Your contributions accumulate from year to year. When your contributions total $1,000, you will become a Paul Harris Fellow, named after the founder of Rotary.  In Rotary, this is one of the highest recognition you can receive. 
Contributions to The Rotary Foundation make substantial changes in the world through our combined efforts…like our fight to end Polio in the world and supporting our 6 areas of focus—peace, disease prevention and treatment, water and sanitation, maternal and child health, basic education and literacy and economic and community development.

I am proud to be a Rotarian.  I hope you are too!

Yours in Rotary Service, 

